
 19th May 2023 

Terrington C of E Primary School Bulletin 

 

            DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 

 Prize Draw in aid of Louie Monday 22nd May (3pm School Playground) 

Flamingo Land Zoo (KS1) 

 

Wednesday 24th May (please come in school uni-

form) (pack up for lunch Years 1 and 2) 

Fantastic Friday (Last day of 

Term) 

Friday 26th May (pack ups for lunch all years)  

(PE kit ) 

First Day Back Monday 5th June 

Countryside day (KS2 years 

3-6) 

Wednesday 14th June (pack up for years 3-6) 

Raffle tickets 

We have raffle tickets for sale at the school 
office in aid of Louie’s cause. The prize 
draw will take place on Monday 22nd at 
3pm on the school playground. Parents and 
the community are welcomed to come to 
school for this draw.  

Coronation Prize 

We are proud to announce the winner of the ‘Sonic the 
Hedgehog’ pick a number game is: Milly in KS2. Well 
done Milly! 



 

        
 

Extra Curricular clubs 

 

Please can I remind parents/carers all outstanding  extra—curricular  club payments must be paid before 
booking next terms sessions.  

All wraparound care will also need to be booked for next term. 

 

Please find below our extra-curricular clubs for next half term. To book a place, please email the school 
office. For our extracurricular clubs, these will now be available on a block basis only.  Thank you to 
the Friends of Terrington School for funding the drama session for our younger children.  

 
 

Miss Tordoff will also be leading an art club at lunchtime to prepare for our Roman Play.   

 
Dance Performance 

The children have enjoyed their extra-curricular dance lessons this half term. There will be a perfor-
mance of the dance routines  at 4.20pm on Tuesday 23rd May for parents and friends. Please 
come along to see our mini-dance performance. Thank you to Stacey at Just Dance York for leading our 
dance lessons!  

 

Malton Community Sports Centre 

We have some new clubs and half term camps starting over the next few weeks and we would appreciate 
it if our cluster schools could send out the posters to parents, We have Mini Kickers Football running for 
KS1, Netball Club for KS2, a new Basketball KS2 club starting a week today and Holiday Camps (KS1 & 
KS2) at the end of the month. (See attached poster) 

  Monday  Tuesday   Friday  Friday   

Club  Music Club  Tennis Club  Drama   Rounders  
& Cricket  

Leading Adult   Mr Dias-Leo   Total Sports   Audrey   Malton Sport   

No. of sessions  6 7  2 

June 16th & 
June 23rd   

7 

Age   Reception -Y5 Years 1– 5 Nursery – Year 2   Years 1-5 

Cost for the 
block  

£24  £21  Free   £21 

Maximum  15  20  16  20  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INFORMATION 

 

Martial Arts 

 

We would like to say a huge thankyou to Terrington Preparatory School 
for inviting us to participate in the martial arts session by X martial arts 
Malton. We had lots of fun and learnt some exciting new skills! One of 
our Y3 pupils even received the instructors super star of the class! 

KS1 trip to Flamingo Land Zoo 

We are delighted to be taking our KS1 children on a trip on Wednesday 
24th May for all Year 1 and Year 2 children across the three schools. They 
will be taking part in a ‘Classification’ workshop which will reflect the 
topic ‘The Great Animal Kingdom’ previously taught. 

The cost of the trip will be a voluntary payment of £14 per 
child. 

Pupils will need a packed lunch for this trip.  

Please drop your children off at 8:45am on this day to ensure 
the timing of the trip is kept to and the day runs smoothly. 

Pupils should wear school uniform as usual and bring a jacket and a 
water bottle, their packed lunch, along with a sunhat and suncream 
(weather dependent).   

 If you do not want your child to go, please speak to your class teach-

er. 

 

Countryside Day  

On Wednesday 14th June, KS2 pupils (Y3-6) will be attending the coun-
tryside day at Harrogate show ground. On this day, please can we ask 
that pupils arrive to school for 7:45am and the estimated return to school 
is 4pm. Pupils are asked on this day to bring a packed lunch from home 
or order one from the school office by Friday 26th May with the options 
being: ham, cheese or tuna mayo.  A voluntary payment of £15.00 will be 
on Parentpay for this trip. If you have any questions, please send an 
email to the school office.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INFORMATION 

 

 

Fantastic Friday May 26th -Key Stage 1 and 2  

For our Fantastic Friday on May 26th the children will be learning about 
road safety and trying out a range of interesting and unusual cycling 
equipment. The children will be travelling to Stillington School leaving at 
9:15 and will return at 2:35. Please can all children come to school in 
their PE kit. Helmets will be provided, however if children would prefer 
to bring in their own helmet they can.  

 

All children will be having a packed lunch, so please send them in with 
lunch, or pre-order one from the school office. If your child wants a 
school packed lunch please email the school office before Thursday 11th 
May with their choice of cheese, ham or tuna-mayonnaise sandwich.  

 

As we have a company bringing in a range of exciting, different cycles, 
and there is the cost of the bus to transport the children to Stillington we 
would appreciate a voluntary contribution of £8 per child towards to 
cost of the day. It will be added to parent pay.   

 

Fantastic Friday May 26th -EYFS 

For our Fantastic Friday on May 26th the children will be learning about 
road safety and trying out a range of unusual cycling equipment. The 
children will be staying in school and will be having a visit from a road 
safety expert. Please can all children come to school in their PE kit.  

 

The children are invited to bring in their own scooters if they would like, 
but please remember that to use them safely in school they will need to 
bring and wear a helmet too. Please send them in wearing PE trousers 
and with a long sleeved PE top or jumper.  

 

All children will be having a packed lunch, so please send them in with 
lunch, or pre-order one from the school office. If your child wants a 
school packed lunch please email the school office before Thursday 11th 
May with their choice of cheese, ham or tuna-mayonnaise sandwich.  

 

 

 

 

 



EYFS/KS1 WOW WORK  
 Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2  

 

This week our Year 1 and 2 children have been learning about Caroline Her-
schel and the discovery of comets in our science lessons. Once we had learnt 
about comets, the children enjoyed making their own out of clay, using glit-
ter to decorate them. Nursery and Reception showed a big interest in this 
topic and asked to also make their own, so to follow our children’s interest in 
Early Years we explored what a comet is before inviting the children to also 
make their own clay comet. I was amazed with the language used to describe 
that a comet is make from. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

. 
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KS2 WOW WORK  
 

KS2 Wow work  

This week in English, KS2 have been creating and writing their own story 
with Mr Cleland. The children have been drafting, practicing and writing 
their own setting and character description based on our video clip for the 
term ‘The Lighthouse.’ The children have done an excellent job using a wide 
range of vocabulary and adjectives to describe in detail their character and 
setting for their story.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Later this week, the children will be drafting and writing their next para-
graph for their story using first person writing to tell a story from the per-
spective of the lighthouse keeper. They will be exploring writing with ex-
panded noun-phrases and have done an excellent job so far at including lots 
of amazing words to expand their stories world with lots of detail. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children have created an amazing world and story so far and we can’t 
wait to see the wonderful stories they finish writing. They will finish creating 
their creative stories over the next two weeks! 

 

Y4 Statutory timetable test 

When we return to school after the half term, we will be getting ready for the 
Y4 times table test in the first couple of weeks. Therefore, we would like to 
ask if all Y4 pupils can continue to practise their times tables at home. Some 
great websites for this are TTrockstars and Timestable test.  

 

https://ttrockstars.com/
https://www.timestables.co.uk/speed-test/

